
24th May 2024

The Keys Newsletter
MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER

Have a lovely half term

Mr Robinson.

This week has been very busy with educational visits, visits to school and a 
school disco.

On Wednesday, Year 6 went to Edge Hill University to learn about university 
life and what life is like as a student. They had a great time touring the 
campus, sampling one of the lecture theatres and taking part in maths and 
computing lessons. Nearly all the children put their hands up when asked if 
they want to go to university.

On Thursday, Year 2 went to the Liverpool Anglican Cathedral. They took part 
in guided tours of the building and attended bespoke workshops including 
making stained glass windows.

The school Disco was a great success yesterday and thank you to those who 
supplied gifts for our first ever Fathers Day shop which will take place after 
half term.

Next term is usually very busy, please take the time to look at dates for your 
diary. Please take note of the Superstars camps and after school clubs next 
term.

Last Friday, we had our rewards day with an inflatable obstacle course for the 
juniors and pyjama and film afternoon for the infants. A lovely experience for 
our children after accumulating their house points over the year.



GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Noah – Rec

Eddie –Year 1

Zachary – Year 2

Thomas & Verity – Year 3

Niall – Year 5

Lotti – Year 6

COURAGE

Year 5 - Sophie

VALUES

Reception – Rowen

Year 1 – Alan

Year 2 - Theo and Faye

Year 3 - Freddie

Year 4 - Kian

Year 5 – Joseph 

Billie - Rec

Jude – Year 1

Nancy – Year 2

Marianna – Year 3

Amelia – Year 5

Lewis – Year 6

Well done to the latest pupils to complete the
St Peters Award in school. This week we have 
in Year 2: Joseph, Millie and Kaden



There will be a School Nurse Drop-In Session taking place 
on:

WEDNESDAY 12th JUNE 2024

The nurse will be available for appointments between 
2.00pm – 3.00pm.  Appointments are 15 minute slots.

If you would like to make an appointment to see the school 
nurse please contact the school office to book.



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 96.7% (Down from last week)

Percentage of our pupils at 98% or above the school target: 58%

Please note that from September 2024, Government Legislation will change and the 
current 10-day rule before a fixed penalty is to move to 5 days. We will update our policy 
as and when we receive more information and inform you.

Attendance 







THE RAINBOW TEAM



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Please note some of these dates may be subject to change.

MONDAY

Field Games 
(Superstars)

Year 5 and Year 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

Girls Football 
with Mrs Grace

Year 4, 5 & 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

KS2 Lego Club Year 3,4,5 & 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

TUESDAY

Sports Club 
(Superstars)

Year 4 3.30 – 4.30pm

KS1 Lego Club Year 1 & 2 3.15 – 4.15pm

WEDNESDAY

Sports Club 
(Superstars)

Year 2 3.15 – 4.15pm

Sewing Year 4, 5, 6 3.30pm – 4.30pm

THURSDAY

Swimming Year 2 Please remember to bring swimming costume 
and a towel in a separate bag.

Sports Club 
(Superstars)

Year 3 3.30 – 4.30pm

Kidslingo Cancelled for the first week

FRIDAY

Sports Club 
(Superstars)

Year 1 3.15 – 4.15pm



Year 6 leavers hoody order goes live – Touchline – please 
order directly on touchline shop

Monday 3rd June

Empathy Day Wednesday 5th June

Year 2 Swimming Thursdays

Fathers Day Shop Friday 7th June

Year 6 Leavers Service – Liverpool Cathedral Monday 10th June – TBC if 
parents are welcome

Sports Day Years 3 & 4 / Reception Tuesday 18th June 
Year 3 & 4 – 9.30am
Reception – 2pm

Sports Day Years 1 & 2 / 5 & 6 Wednesday 19th June 
Year 1 & 2-9.30am
Year 5 & 6 - 1.30pm

Summer Fun Day / Fair Saturday 22nd June

SEND Coffee Morning Wednesday 26th June

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Year 6 Events

Summer Disco – Year 6 Leavers Thursday 4th July

Year 6 End of Year Service Tuesday 9th July - PM

Year 6 go to Robinwood Wednesday 10th July

Year 6 School Production AM and PM – start time 
TBC  



St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you
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